
 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
19 March 2020 

  

 

RESPONSE TO 
COVID-19 

  

CANBERRA: Langtrees VIP Canberra has announced today that it has implemented a policy 
covering a number of social distancing measures at its Mitchell premises. Effective immediately, in 
response to the novel coronavirus (Covid-19) pandemic, measures including the following will be 
implemented: 

  

• restricting the number of staff and patrons on premises at any given time as per government 
guidelines 
 

• daily health monitoring of all staff including strict self-reporting guidelines. 

 
• Excluding any form of Kissing, or activities that could increase the transient of bodily fluids. 

  
Langtrees has also implemented other precautionary measures including the provision of 
alcohol-based hand sanitizer which all patrons must use upon arrival and more frequent and 
strengthened cleaning measures, including the cleaning of tables and areas after patrons have 
vacated these areas. 

  
The implementation of these arrangements is extremely important to maintaining the health and 
safety of our people, whilst ensuring we continue to deliver the core services of our business. 

  
Langtrees will continue to closely monitor the pandemic and follow guidelines from relevant health 
authorities. 

  
  

ENDS 
  

For more information contact: 
Aaron Jones,  
General Manager,  
Langtrees Canberra 
P: 02 6130 0288 
E: aaronj@langtrees.com 
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